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Mr. J.B. Redpath
September 26, 1972

G.S.W. Bruce

Burn Project

Trevor Horsley of Conwest telephoned me this morning.
that on September 25, 1972 Grant reported:

GSWB:em

"Ten diamond drill holes completed for 4,600°7,
most encouraging hole No. 7 at 56 N 34 E drilled
grid south at - 55° - but this was spotted and
definitely not ore. Bacon says one hole definite
to complete contract spotted at 50 N, 31 + 50 E,
to drill southwest taking place of trench proposed
by Redpath which was not possible to handle with
available Cat. Also possible hole at 64, N 46 E
in widest part of anomaly."

He said



G’ .S .'L"‘I. BI"U.CG
January 2, 1975
A+ Morris

Iuc Syndicate = Lennac., Lake Property

Data pertaining to drilling of the West Zone of
the Lennac Lake property has been examined.

As you will see on the accompanying xerox print,
grade contours delineating 0.30% or better materla% indd@cate
a restricted zone. It would be difficult to build,up to
any reasonableetonnage that would average better Lhan 0.30%
Cu (or Cu equivalent.)

Material averaging from 0.20% Cu to 0.30% Cu is
much more widespread.

The possibility of outllnlng a substantial tonnage
averaging between 0.,20% Cu and 0.30% Cu appears to be fairly
good,

Unfortunately, this grade is considered to be too
low at this time for the property to be of economic inter-
est, i.e. at today's price of Cu, this would be less than
$}+|50/t0n1

Mlnlng costs even for an open pit operation, would
possibly be in this ranges or perhaps more.

Conseguently, the enclosed offer to participate in
a Work Plan for this pr0perty in 1975 should be declined.

AM/4ib
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January 20, 1975

Dr. We Re Bacon,

Suite 1720,

1055 West Hastings Street,
Vancouver, B.C., V6E 2E9.

Re: Lennac Lake Programme,

Luc Svndicate.

Dear Bill:

e o L IR MR NI S St

We acknowledge your letter on this subject,
dated December 17th, 1974, in which you suggested
that Luc Syndicate participants should decline par-
ticipation in the 1975 Lennac Lake programme.

During our recent visit to Vancouver, Dr.
Watson and I discussed this with vou in some detail.
As a result of these discussions, we alvised you

verbally that we will not proceed with the programme
recommended by AmaxXe.

! This letter is your official notification.

“ith kindest personal regaris,

k | Yours sincerely,

DOME EXPLORATION (CANADA) LIMITED

" GSWB/db GeS.W. Bruce
@EWI L°H  AM  AMcA
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